
Faculty-Student Showcase Audition Info 
 
Every year, the Harrison community looks forward to the Faculty-Student Showcase. This event 
features our talented students and faculty and raises money for our Senior Scholarships given 
out at the end of the school year. This year’s Faculty-Student Showcase will be presented 
virtually on Thursday, October 29 at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Students and groups who wish to be a part of this year’s showcase will submit a finished 
audition video that will be used as the video for the actual event if they are selected. Students 
will not be able to “redo” their video after the audition if they are selected, the audition video 
needs to be the final product. 
 
What are the judges looking for? 

• A variety of acts (not just all vocal solos) 

• Ensembles (trios, quartets, and more) are always appreciated 

• Acts that are relatively short (around 2-3 min) 

• Acts that are appropriate for a wide-age range 

• Any Harrison student can audition (groups should also be made up of Harrison students) 
 
Students who wish to submit an audition video have until midnight on Monday, October 19. 
Students will complete the audition form online which includes a place for students to provide 
a link to view/download the video through OneDrive, Google Drive, Dropbox, Box, etc. (Please 
do not upload your video to YouTube.) 
 
When you are ready to submit your audition video, click here to complete the online audition 
form. 

https://forms.gle/45ChncNBagPiP2wYA
https://forms.gle/45ChncNBagPiP2wYA

